
July 5, 2000

M E M O R A N D U M   N O. 22-00

TO: DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS

FROM: Charles Goodman, Construction Engineer

COPIES: Director of Administration, Legal, MOT Committee, Fiscal, Organization, Forms and
Procedures

SUBJECT: CPAM- CHAPTER 6 ANNUAL REVIEW PROPOSED REVISIONS

Proposed revisions to Chapter 6 of the CPAM are attached for your review.  These revisions along
with the Comments/Responses can be viewed/printed from Infonet on the Construction Office web site. 
Also, included for review/discussion is Attachment 6-1-3 (MOT Review Report) and Attachment 6-1-
4 (MOT Deficiency Notification), which will be inserted into Chapter 6 Section 1.  The Construction
Office will be holding a teleconference discussion on the proposed revisions on August 1, from.9:00
a.m. - 11:30 a.m.  The number to call is (SC) 292-0737 or (850) 922-0737.  Please look over the
revisions and send any comments/concerns to Susan Laird (CN982SR) no later than Friday, July 21, in
order that this office may resolve any concerns prior to the teleconference.
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